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1. Describe how UNCTAD peer review process has improved your competition law 
enforcement? 
  
Last year, UNCTAD has done a peer-review on the Law on Competition of Mongolia.  The 
peer-review report gives more recommendations for us. For example, recommendations on 
how to improve legal environment, how to make advocacy, and how to improve human 
resource capacity building etc.  
Based on the recommendations, we have done a draft of National Programme for improving 
market competition. It takes time to get approval from the Government. If it is approved by 
the Government, many activities will be implemented and financed by the government and 
donor organizations.  
 We are planning to make an amendment into the Competition law. Based on the 
recommendations, we will make a changes into some provisions related to the merger, 
cartel, and so on. Then we will revise some guidelines and regulations as well.  
  
The UNCTAD prepared capacity-building project proposals in consultations with us. It has 
not started to implement. We are trying to find donor organizations to cooperate with us.  
   
  
2. Which areas would you recommend to UNCTAD to improve the delivery of the peer 
review process? 
  
To improve the delivery of the peer review process, The UNCTAD and competition 
authorities will work closely to implement project proposals. The follow-up activities are 
very important to improve capacity building for competition authorities.    
  
 


